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CONSTRUCTION NEWS RELEASE 
BRIDGE CLOSURE 

STOTLAR ROAD 
WILLIAMSON COUNTY 

 
 
The Illinois Department of Transportation would like to alert motorists traveling on Stotlar Road 
in Williamson County of an upcoming BRIDGE CLOSURE. 
 
Beginning Monday, May 24 at 7 a.m., weather permitting, there will be bridge repair work on 
the bridge carrying Stotlar Road over Interstate 57 that will require a bridge closure.  This work 
is needed to facilitate repairs to the structure and bridge deck. Work is expected to be completed  
July 1.    
 
Motorists should seek an alternate route. 
 
For IDOT District 9 updates on Twitter, follow us at https://twitter.com/IDOTDistrict9 or view 
area construction details on IDOT’s traveler information map on GettingAroundIllinois.com. 
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